
Dear Committee Assistant Ross: 

 

I'm writing you today to address House Bill 3063 and I respectfully ask that the 14th 
Amendment be upheld, as well as my family's equal protection under the law, despite 
possible differences in health care decisions. Please note that our family opposes 
vaccines mandates and asks for a no vote on HB 3063. instead want parents to do what's 
best for their individual children while protecting  everyone's right to a free and public 
education. Thank you for your time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sarah B. Morace 
 
 
--  
Sarah B. Morace 
www.sarahmoracephotography.com 
facebook.com/sarahmoracephotography 
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